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To the Editor

World Journal of Stem Cells

Dear Editor,

we are pleased to resubmit to the attention of the editorial board of World Journal of Stem Cells,
the opinion review paper “Mesenchymal stem cells in neurodegenerative diseases: opinion

review on ethical dilemmas”.

We appreciate the comments by the Editor and the reviewer and have made revisions accordingly.
Changes were fully incorporated in the appropriate sections of the revised manuscript. We thank the

reviewer for the kind suggestions.

In detail:

Editor comments:

We modified the text accordingly the suggestions formulated by the editor.
Reviewer comments:

It is an interesting opinion review about ethical dilemmas of using mesenchymal stem cells in
treating neurodegenerative diseases. It is will written and consistent with the journal style but in the
other hand, it is so long and can be shortened with more depth of focus and it preferably needs

minor English language polishing.

We have corrected the entire paper for English grammar and we modified the text.



We uploaded the certificate that the manuscript was edited for proper English language, grammar,
punctuation, spelling, and overall style by one or more of the highly qualified native English

speaking editors at SNAS.
We hope to have accomplished to the reviewer’ requests.
We certify that the paper is prepared according to the 'Instructions for Authors'.

The authors declare that the manuscript, or part of it, has neither been published nor is currently
under consideration for publication by any other journal.

The submitting author declare that the co-authors have read the manuscript and approved its
submission to World Journal of Stem Cells.

Conflict of Interest; none declared.

Thanks for your attention.

Best regards

Prof. Vittorio Fineschi, MD, PhD

Roma, 2020 February the 13th



